EXTENSION OF LAST DATE FOR SUBMITTING REQUEST FOR SITE VISIT

With respect to Tender No. EIC/T-189/2011/01, Section 2, Clause 19, the prospective bidders are
hereby informed that the last date for submitting the request for site visit has been extended to 21
September, 2011,

The prospectivé bidders, who have purchased the Tender Document on or before 1500 hours on 21
September, 2011 may send their request for site visit via email to Mr. Kuldeep Singh, Assistant
Director, EIC at eic@eicindia.gov.in. Only emails received before 1530 hours on 21 September, 2011
will be entertained for site visit,




